
   

 

   

 

Idaho Pathfinders  

October Newsletter 

 

We held our club meeting on October 4th at the Trails Restaurant. 

We covered our Treasurer report and bills to be paid and was approved.  

Milner Trail update: There is still no update. We are waiting for the Finding of Facts from the 

County Attorney. 

Rides Info: No more rides are scheduled for the year. 

We did have a trail clearing ride on Sept. 30th. We met at 4-corners and started from 

there going up to Dairy Mtn. There were several trees crossing the trail and a lot of 

limbs and brush poking out. We were able to get it cleared out before we got rained out 

and had a great group of people getting it knocked out! Thank you to everyone that 

attended that day. 

 

 

We have now approved to start our Fundraiser Committee so we can get started on 

preparing for our next dinner event. Just as a reminder we will be having the event much 



   

 

   

 

earlier next year. The event will be Feb. 24th, 2024. Please reach out to any of the Officer’s 

if you would like to join the committee or donate an item and help us make another great 

Fundraising Event. Also, we will be raffling another ATV at this event! 

 

We would like to thank our 2023 Business Sponsors! 

 

Our next meeting will be November 1st at 7pm at The Trails Restaurant. 


